
 
 
 
 
 
April 4, 2003 
Electronic Bulletin No. 395 
RE: Possible Port of Oakland Disruption 
 
 
 
 
POSSIBLE PORT OF OAKLAND DISRUPTION 
 
The Port of Oakland and the Oakland, CA police have information that anti-war 
protesters are going to stage an event at the Port of Oakland, Monday, April 7. 
 
Due to the close proximity of the rail ramp to the ports, there may be delays to the 
trucking community relating to arriving and leaving the Union Pacific Rail ramp. 
 
Oakland police will set up a command center on the UPRR property and will monitor the 
group’s activity. 
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